
Improvements are coming
The City of Vaughan is undertaking important municipal infrastructure improvements  
to the following locations in Thornhill: 

• Cavalier Crescent 

• Meadow Height Court

• Riverside Boulevard

• Shasta Drive

• Vistaview Boulevard

 

New Oil and Grit Separator (OGS) units will be  
installed within the storm sewer system, as part of  
the 2023 Capital Works Program. The OGS units  
are similar to storm manhole structures and are vital  
to the City’s stormwater infrastructure.

Project update
The City has completed phase two of the Disaster  
Mitigation and Adaptation Fund – Oil and Grit Separator  
Program. The next phase, which is the construction and  
installation process, is expected to be complete by  
December 2023.
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Construction scope
Work includes the installation of OGS units and related stormwater infrastructure within paved roadway areas. 
Watermain adjustments may be required to accommodate the new units. All temporary water disruptions will  
be communicated directly to the impacted residents.  
 
Roads will remain open to vehicular and pedestrian traffic during construction. Temporary detours will be required 
at times to allow construction activities to proceed in a safe and efficient manner.

Construction timelines
Construction is scheduled to begin by early September 2023 and is anticipated to be complete  
by December 2023. 

vaughan.ca/SWMF

For general inquiries
Service Vaughan 
Monday to Friday | 8:30 a.m. to 7:30 p.m. 
905-832-2281 
service@vaughan.ca

 

Contractor 
Four Seasons Site Development Ltd.

Contact us 
Infrastructure Delivery 
City of Vaughan
905-832-2281, ext. 8917
infrastructure.delivery@vaughan.ca 
vaughan.ca/SWMF
 
Consultant 
Aquafor Beech Limited


